
January 1, 2023

Re: Police Information Check for MSLL

To Whom It May Concern:

Mount Seymour Little League (MSLL) has asked the bearer of this letter,

________________________________, to obtain a Police Information Check
(Name)

from the RCMP, including the vulnerable sector check. All individuals applying with
this letter will be volunteering with our organization for the 2023 MSLL season
and are required to have this completed in order to do so.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact the MSLL Safety Officer,
Heather Brown via email at safety@msll.ca.

Thank you,

Liz Darling
President, Mount Seymour Little League
president@msll.ca


